
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAI/CMI 

Friday 12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

We just wanted to say a big thank you for all of the support which you have given over this past 

half term.  We know that it has not been easy at times.  A reminder that school is closed over the 

whole half term break and staff will not be available until Monday 22 February.  If there is an 

emergency which school needs to be aware of, please use the "General Enquiries" form (click 

here) which will then direct you an emergency email address.  All other inquiries emailed to school 

will be looked at and processed from 22 February.  If your child has been in school and 

subsequently tests positive for Coronavirus, please complete the COVID alert form which is on the 

contact page of the school website (COVID ALERT FORM)  

Have a safe and restful half term. 

Regards 

Mr. D. Airey 

 

Headteacher 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.venerablebede.co.uk/contact-us/
https://www.venerablebede.co.uk/contact-us/
https://www.venerablebede.co.uk/report-covid-19-testing-and-status/

